
ICAR-IIWM, Bhubaneswar Organized NRM Division Review Meeting for 

Foreign-aided Projects on 23.07.2022 

 

 

The Natural Resource Management Division of ICAR reviewed the six monthly 

(January to June, 2022)  progresses of foreign-funded projects as well as 

projects agreed in the workplan between ICAR and CGIAR Centres (ICRAF & 

IWMI) at ICAR-IIWM, Bhubaneswar on 23
rd

 July, 2022. The review meeting 

was chaired by Dr. S.K. Chaudhari, DDG (NRM), ICAR, New Delhi. He urged 

the scientists to implement all foreign-aided projects effectively and advised to 

pay sufficient attention for the timely completion of their objectives. Scientists 

from different ICAR NRM institutes presented the progress and achievements 

of the projects. Earlier, Dr. R.K. Panda, Director of the institute welcomed the 

guests and participants of the meeting. 

 

 


